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February 2023 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

  

This year's World Book Day celebrations will be taking place on Wednesday 1st March 2023. 

  

It would be great to see all children dressed as one of their favourite book characters on this day. There will be extra 

reading-based activities taking place in school throughout the week for the children to enjoy, including Buddy 

Reading with children in different year groups, having a go at the WBD reading quiz and trying to identify the 

mysterious masked readers!  

 

This week, each child will receive a £1 World Book Day voucher. These should be valid for use from Thursday 16th 

February in WHSmiths, Tesco and Sainsburys.  

 

We are also organising two competitions: 

 

 
  
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Miss Risby 
English Subject Lead 

 

SHOE BOX SETTING COMPETITION 

 

For this competition, we would like you to be as creative as 

possible in turning a shoebox (any box) into a setting from a 

book! Please bring your entries to Rowling classroom by 

Friday 24th February with your name and class attached 

and the prize winners will be announced in the WBD 

assembly on Wednesday 1st March. 

         

 

 
 
 
 
 

READING IN STRANGE PLACES COMPETITON 
 
 
To enter this competition, all you need to do is send 

in a photo of you reading in an unusual place to 

rowling@southwayjunior.co.uk by Friday 24th 

February. You can be as creative as you like with this 

and don’t forget to send your name and class name 

along with your photo. Prize winners will be 

announced on Wednesday 1st March in our WBD 

assembly – good luck!  
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